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GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP CLUB 
MONTHLY MEETING  

THURSDAY, September 2, 2021  -  6:00 PM  -  Meeting at 
Home of Mr. Harold & Mrs. Brenda Gibson, 114 Perry-Davis 

Road, Walhalla, SC  29691-5823          

2021 - 2022  ELECTION OF DEACONS  
 

 On Sunday, August 15, 2021, our church family elected 
five persons along with an alternate to serve as deacons 
for a three-year term beginning with the 2021-2022 
church year.  Thank each one of you for your prayerful 
choice in choosing the following individuals:   

Keith Beddingfield, West Elliott, Tim Merrill, Kyle   
Stephens, Mike thrift and Phil Addington as alternate. 

Also, thank these six men who have agreed to serve the 
Lord by serving families in our church and community. They 
would certainly appreciate your prayers as the years    
progress. 

LADIES PRAYER GROUP 
Home of Chad & Christi Mason 
Thursday, September 2, 2021 

6:30 p.m. 



Music Ministry Notes 

1.  Sunday, September 5  -   

    9:30 AM  -   Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

     9:00 AM  -  Trio Rehearsal  

         10:30 AM  -  Worship (Live & On-line—YouTube) 

 

2.  Wednesday, September 8  -   

    5:30 PM -  Orchestra Rehearsal    

    7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal  

      

3.  Sunday, September 12 - 

    8:30 AM  -   Orchestra Rehearsal     

    10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

         10:30 AM  -  Worship 

                                              

4.  Wednesday, September 15  -   

      7:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal  

                                                       
5. Sunday, September 19  -     

    8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -  Worship 

          

6.  Wednesday, September 22  -   

    7:30 PM  - WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

          

7. Sunday, September 26  - 

   8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -  Worship 

 

8.  Wednesday, September 29  -  

   5:30 PM  -  Orchestra Rehearsal 

   7:30 PM   -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

 

9. Sunday, October 3  - 

   8:30 AM  -  Orchestra Rehearsal 

      10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

     10:30 AM  -  Worship 

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 

1.  Sunday, August 29, 2021 
   Media:    Brandon Pearson 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (Picnic/WT) 
 
2. Sunday, September 5, 2021  - 
   Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
     Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (BE/Voc Ens.) 
 
3.  Sunday, September 12, 2021  -     
      Media:  Christi Mason 
      Sound:  Joe Rukat (ORCH/AC)  
      
4. Sunday, September 19, 2021  -  
     Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
  
5. Sunday, September 26, 2021  - 
      Media:  Jon Haney 
      Sound:  Mike Oakley (WT) 
 
6. Sunday, October 3, 2021  - 
   Media:   Brandon Pearson 
       Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (ORCH/AC) 
 
7. Sunday, October 10, 2021  - 
      Media:  Christi Mason 
      Sound:  Joe Rukat (AC/INSTR SOLO) 
 
8. Sunday, October 17, 2021  - 
      Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
 
9.   Sunday, October 24, 2021  - 
      Media:  Jon Haney 
      Sound:  Mike Oakley, Sr. (WT) 
 
10. Sunday, October 31, 2021  - 
   Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
   Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (ORCH/AC) 
 
11.  Sunday, November 7, 2021  - 
   Media:  Brandon Pearson 
   Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (ORCH/AC) 
 
12. Sunday, November 14, 2021  - 
   Media:  Christi Mason 
   Sound:  Joe Rukat (WT) 

MEDIA & SOUND SCHEDULE 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of July 2021 

 
Total number of households  
      served:                            77 
Total number of people in the  
     families served:                143 
Total number of seniors (65+)  
     served at your pantry:          38 
Total number of adults 19—64  
     served at your pantry:         84  
Total number of children (under 18)      
    served at your pantry:           21 

 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR  
FAMILIES IN NEED 

AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET,  
WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
    MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 

 
Attn:  Mrs. Tracy Tichenor,  

 Tel: 710-9626 
 E-Mail:  jttich96@gmail.com 

 
     OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY  -  

10:00 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  
 

   TOTALS CLIENTS SERVED IN   
JULY 2021   

   
        Total Clients  -  55 

    Total Number of Family Members   -  192 
     Number Under Age 18  -  74 
      Number Over Age 60   -  36  

“SON”FLOWER CLOTHES  
CLOSET NEWS 

THANK YOU NOTES 

Dear College Street Baptist Church, 
 
   Thank you so much for your many acts of kindness and sympathy to our family.  We are so grateful for our 
church family and the love shown to us through your cards, visits, phone calls, memorials made in our mother’s 
memory.  A special thank you to the Bereavement Meals group for the delicious meal enjoyed by our family.  We 
appreciate your thoughtfulness during this special time in our lives. 
    God bless each of you. 
 

Margaret Jamison Family 
 

********************** 
Dear College Street  Church Family, 
 
    “Thank you for your kindness and sympathy at a time when it is greatly appreciated.  We are forever   
grateful.” 
    Thank you for the meal and for the many prayers you have lifted up for me.  Joey was such a good hus-
band for me and I loved him so much.  He was suffering severely and I know he is in his Master’s arms now.   
    Thank you so much too for the donation in his memory.  He had a big heart for older folks, military history 
and just helping anyone out who needed it.   Love to each of you. 
 

Beth Perry & Family 
  

********************** 

 
Dear College Street Baptist Church, 
 
    “Thank you for your thoughts, prayers and kindness during this difficult time.” 
    Thank you so much for the memorial gift that was given in honor of our mother and sister, Mary Lou O. 
Price to Westminster First Baptist Church.  Mom would have been very pleased.  May God’s blessings be with 
each of you. 
 

Families of Lisa Carr & Tammy Nicholson (Daughters)  
Anne McAlister & Linda Waters (Sisters) 

 



 Student Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield, Director of Student Ministries 

Hello CSBC! 
 

What a crazy and busy summer it has been! It feels like we have gone from one 
thing to another to another! Our kids had an incredible week at KidSalt camp! I cannot 
even put into words how excited they were to be there and how thankful they were that 
they were to be there, especially since our intended week of July 15

th
 was rescheduled to 

the next week. There is something very special about camp week. Our kids got back    
together for the first time on August 11 since camp and the first thing our camp kids did 
when they saw each other was hug each other and sing their camp cheers. It was such a 
special moment. Thank you, College Street, for supporting them through your gifts,      
encouragement, and prayers. I’ve taken kids to camp since 2017 and there was some-
thing very special about this week. It was very restorative to me. God has given so much 
back to us this year. It was so incredible to have Bible School again this year and be able 
to take our children and our youth to camp again.  

Our Fall activities are in the process of resuming. Bible Quest has resumed for age 
3-5

th
 grade as well as our Wednesday night youth activities. MARK Club is resuming on 

September 12 with the theme: “Destination Dig”. Our children and youth will be “traveling” 
to modern day Israel to learn about artifacts of Bible history that show how God’s word is 
truth. We are looking forward to our new year! 

 I am so thankful that our youth have a new leader, Dustin Vaughn. He is already 
beginning to build relationships with our students. It has been a prayer of mine for a long 
time that our students would have someone that could intentionally be a part of their lives 
and encourage them. Continue to pray for our youth that they will have an awesome 
school year. We have several students starting middle school and high school for the first 
time this year. They’ll need our encouragement and prayers.  

We are hoping to resume Good News Club as soon as possible at Walhalla       
Elementary. As of the writing of this article (August 17), it was a district decision to      
suspend visitors into the school, including after school clubs for at least the first nine 
weeks of this school year. While this is a disappointment, it will be an even greater joy on 
the day that we are able to return to the school again! We have just enough volunteers 
available to get started in Good News Club, but we need just a few more! If you would like 
to get involved, and are available on Tuesdays from 2-4:15 PM, we would LOVE to have 
you! We are hoping to resume in January if the district will allow us to do so. Please    
contact me if you are interested in getting involved so you can get a background check! 

Great things are coming and happening CSBC! I’m excited about what is           
happening now, and I am looking forward to what is happening next! 
 
 
~Lauren 

WELCOME!! NEW MEMBERS TO CSBC!! 
    We are so grateful and excited to welcome into our CSBC family of God      
Matthew and  Rebecca Corn along with their one-year old son, Daniel of 214          
Savannah Drive, Seneca, SC  29678.  Tel:  864-784-8949.  Mr. Roy Dodd will serve 
as their deacon for the remainder of this church year.  Please remember to keep 
this family in your prayers and be sure to welcome them with your warm hugs as well. 


